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Dear Lloyd
Determination of the Status of MPCD Skipper Industry 95

Thank you for your application to determine if MPCD Skipper industry 95 is considered to be
hazardous under the Hazardous Substances and New Organisms (HSNO) Act 1996, and if it

is covered by an approval under the Act.

Based on the information available and the details you have provided, we wish to advise that

Yourg sincerely

Benjamin Sowman
Administration Assistant
Hazardous Substances
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